
 

 
Board of Trustees Meeting Agenda 

May 15, 2025 
5:30 p.m. 

 
No meeting will be held. 

 
The May NSLD Board meeting has been cancelled.  The Board of Trustees of the North 
Suburban Library District will not meet on Thursday, May 15, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board 
Room of the North Suburban Library/Loves Park at 6340 N. Second Street, Loves Park, 
Illinois.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All meetings of the Library Board are open to the public in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), they are 
fully accessible, and if any further accommodations are needed, please contact the Library Director 5 business days prior to 
the meeting. 

NSLD/Loves Park 6340 N. Second St., Loves Park, IL 61111        815/633-4247 
 

NSLD/Roscoe   5562 Clayton Circle, Roscoe, IL 61073                  815/623-6266 
 

www.northsuburbanlibrary.org 

http://www.northsuburbanlibrary./

